
-----Original Message----- 
From: mwakefeld140796mi@comcast.net [mailto:mwakefeld140796mi@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 7:09 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: support of  
 
I am writing in support of AVALON HOUSING  to purchase and construct needed affordable housing 
units in Ann Arbor. Avalon's track record has been strong and supporting this effort serves our 
community very well.  We need to make homelessness history and this is a step. Thank you. MARY 
WAKEFIELD OF ANN ARBOR 
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